
 
 

 

Embassy of India 
Manila 

 

Reference Notice Inviting Tender No. 
Mani/Admn/551/36/2023 for providing Ship 
Husbanding Services to Indian Naval and Coast 
Guard Ships visiting Philippines. 
 
 With reference to above tender notification, last 
date of submission of bids has been extended from 20 
July 2023 till 20 August 2023. Interested companies may 
kindly refer to the above tender notification for 
submission of their proposal to Embassy of India, 2190 
Paraiso Street, Dasmariñas Village, Makati City, Metro 
Manila on or before 20 August 2023 by 1730 hrs. 

 

 

The Corrigendum and other details can be obtained from 

Embassy’s website: 

https://www.eoimanila.gov.in/tenders.php.  

 

Interested bidders may please refer the same. 
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